
Subject: Re: Hollywood Media District- Past Due Assessment
From: Lisa Schechter
Date: 06/01/2016 04:34 PM
To: "Harter, Tim" <Tim.Harter@asm.ca.gov>
CC: "Kurpies, Joshua" <Josh.Kurpies@asm.ca.gov>, Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>, Laurie Goldman 
<laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>

That is terrific news!  I love this email   -  I cannot thank you enough!

Best!

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

From: Tim Harter <Tim.Harter@asm.ca.gov>
Date: Wednesday, June 1, 2016 at 4:27 PM
To: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Cc: Josh Kurpies <josh.kurpies@asm.ca.gov>
Subject: FW: Hollywood Media District- Past Due Assessment

One down, one to go….
 
Sincerely
 
Tim Harter
Senior Field Representative
District Office
Assemblymember Richard Bloom
2800 28th St. Suite #105
Santa Monica, CA 90405
Phone: 310-450-0041
Fax: 310-450-6090
 
Click hereto sign up for Assemblymember Bloom’s e-updates!
 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication with its contents may contain confidential and/or legally privileged 
information. It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s). Unauthorized interception, review, use or disclosure is 
prohibited and may violate applicable laws including the Electronic Communications Privacy Act. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of the communication.
 
 
 
From: Barrett, Patrick J.@DMV [mailto:Patrick.Barrett@dmv.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2016 4:26 PM
To: Harter, Tim
Subject: Hollywood Media District- Past Due Assessment
 
Tim,
Per our phone conversation, our Facilities Branch indicates that the department is issuing a check for the 
Hollywood Media District assessment. Apparently the billings have been going to the Department of 
Transportation. Our Facilities staff has contacted the City of LA and received revised invoices as of last Friday, May 
27. Our accounting office will issue a check to the city within 30 days. I’m very sorry for any inconvenience this has 
caused you and your staff. Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Patrick Barrett
Deputy Director of Legislation
Department of Motor Vehicles
(916) 657-6512
patrick.barrett@dmv.ca.gov



 

 
 

Attachments-85/image001.png
Attachments-85/image002.jpg
Attachments-85/image003.jpg
Attachments-85/image004.jpg


